
From:aaron.rausch@education.ohio.gov <aaron.rausch@education.ohio.gov>  
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 2:48:41 PM  
To: aaron.rausch@education.ohio.gov <aaron.rausch@education.ohio.gov>  
Cc: burford@oesca.org <burford@oesca.org>;HPESC@education.ohio.gov 
<HPESC@education.ohio.gov>  
Subject: High-Performing ESC Designation  
 

Good afternoon,  

This e-mail is a follow-up on the application you submitted in to receive the designation of high-

performing educational service center. I am pleased to inform you that ODE has reviewed and 

approved your application. As was the case last year, all 51 ESCs applied, and all will be designated 

as high-performing.  

Across the state, ESCs reported significant savings to local school districts. This represents value 

that you and your colleagues are providing to local school districts. We know this is only a part of the 

total savings you provide each year.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Congratulations!  

Thanks,  

Aaron  

Aaron Rausch  

Director 

 Office of Budget and School Funding 25 South Front Street | Columbus, Ohio 43215-4183  

(614) 995-9936 | (877) 644-6338  

Aaron.Rausch@education.ohio.gov education.ohio.gov 

  

Learn more about#EachChildOurFuture, Ohio’s plan to ensure each child is challenged, prepared 

and empowered. 
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